
TOWN OF OSSIPEE 

DEMOLITION AND REMOVAL OF REAR BARN SECTION AT 88 MAIN ST 

PER COURT ORDER VIA CASE # 464-2023-CV-00071 

REQUEST FOR BIDS  

 

The Town of Ossipee will be accepting sealed bids for the demolition and removal of the rearmost 
section of the barn at 88 Main St, in Center Ossipee NH, which measures 36’x36’ (can be accessed 
most easily from Huckins St). The scope of work will include ensuring the remaining portion of 
the structure stays intact and undamaged by the demolition, and taking appropriate actions to 
ensure that it remains stable. The bidder also agrees to fill the remaining cellar hole to grade with 
sandy fill.  

The bids must be received no later than 3:00 PM on Monday January 8, 2024 at the Ossipee Town 
Hall located at 55 Main Street, P.O. Box 67, Center Ossipee, NH 03814. Bids must be in a sealed 
envelope labelled “Sealed bid for cleanup of 88 Main St.” The bids will be publicly opened at 4:15 
PM on the same day during the selectmen’s meeting. The Town reserves the right to accept or 
reject any or all bids, to waive technical or legal deficiencies, and to accept and negotiate the terms 
of any proposal that may be in the best interest of the Town. BIDS WILL NOT BE CONSIDERED 
WITHOUT A PRIOR SITE VISIT WITH THE TOWN ADMINISTRATOR AND/OR ZONING 
OFFICER. 

 

If interested, please reach out to the Town Administrator: 

Town Administrator- Matt Sawyer Jr. at 603-539-4181 x3 or msawyer@ossipee.org 
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